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Dear Mr Mclue,
| wish to object most strongly to the proposed cladding of my home.
The cladding is really ugly, and, according to my architect daughter-in-law, far too expensive.

The building is not cold and the cladding is unnecessary. From photgraphs | have seen, it deteriorates unacceptably
quickly.

If it saved me £50 per annum in fuel bills, it would take 200 years at current prices before | benefitted from the
£10,000 cost. This cost/benefit ratio is ridiculous!

The money can better be spent on things that really need doing.

The proposed work needs public scrutiny, so | would like to know who made the decision to undertake it. | would
like to see details of contractors quotes, and a breakdown of the costs.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Sylvia Cooray, 12 Haliwell House, London, NW6 5NN



